
 

We are ...          

Christians dedicated to serving the Lord, each other, families,  parishes, and communities.  We believe in God the Creator, His son 

Jesus Christ and the power of the Holy Spirit, who guides us through the magisterium of the Catholic Church with its scripture and 

traditions and through the intercessions of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  Through the Spiritual Center of  Maria Stein, we provide      

opportunity for spiritual growth,  social development and community service.  We will do this through facilities, staff, and programs.   
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“Let your light so shine before 
men, that they may see your 

good works and glorify your    

Father in heaven” (Mt 5:16) 

Healing Mass 

Schedule 
All Masses begin at      

7:00 p.m. in the Chapel 

September 13, 2016 

October 11, 2016 

November 8, 2016 

December—no Mass 

January—no Mass 

February—no Mass 

March 14, 2017 

By Robin Goettemoeller, 

Coordinator 



Events Listing: January, February, March, April, May 2016 
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Tuesdays, September 6 & 20, “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m. 

Sunday, September 11 Volunteer Dinner - Lunch starts at 12:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, September 13, “Healing Liturgy” 7:00 p.m. will take place in the Chapel.  

Tuesdays, October 4 & 18, “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 11, “Healing Liturgy” 7:00 p.m. will take place in the Chapel.  

Thursday, October 13, Patron Meeting 8:00 p.m. in the Upper Dining Room 

Friday-Sunday, October 21-23, “Holy Cards Retreat”  See page 3 for details.      

Tuesdays, November 1 & 15, “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 8, “Healing Liturgy” 7:00 p.m. will take place in the Chapel.  

Saturday, December 3, “Pre-Cana”    

Tuesdays, December 6 & 20, “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, December 8, “National Night of  Prayer”  9:00 p.m.—1:00 a.m.  See page 6 for more info.  

Tuesdays, January 3 & 17, “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m. 

Saturday, February 4, “Pre-Cana”    

Saturday February 4,  “Evening to Celebrate Marriage” 5:00 p.m.– 9:00 p.m. See page 5 for more info.  

Tuesdays, February 7 & 21 “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m.  

Tuesdays, March 7 & 21 “Piecemakers Craft Group” 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m.  

Friday-Sunday, March 24 & 26, “Life in the Spirit” See page 5 more info.    

 

 

 

Please continue to stay connected with us through 
Facebook, Twitter and our website for more information 

on this and other events. 
www.spiritualcenter.net 

STAY CONNECTED Office Hours:                                       

Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.—4:00 p.m.      

419-925-7625    office@spiritualcenter.net 

Register online for Pre-Cana at   www.catholiccincinnati.org/ministries-offices/family-life/

engaged-couple-programs/  or call Dan Thimons at 513-421-3131 extension 2621 

Register online for Pre-Cana at   www.catholiccincinnati.org/ministries-offices/family-life/

engaged-couple-programs/  or call Dan Thimons at 513-421-3131 extension 2621 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2F&ei=4lxrVNixHoacygSxyYHwBg&psig=AFQjCNFUQqQYwD1JCfpbQKRqrS2sldrnBA&ust=1416408674612119
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Our Annual Volunteer Dinner will be held 

Sunday, September 11th 

At the Spiritual Center of Maria Stein 

Lunch will be served at 12:30 p.m. 

Entertainment by NEW OUTLOOK Bluegrass/Gospel 
Band will follow lunch!   

                    We hope you will consider being a volunteer at the 
Spiritual Center of Maria Stein soon, so we see you at the              

volunteer dinner next year!  

Looking for a little something to do with your time?   We are always looking for more volunteers 

to help with housekeeping chores on our busy days.  Volunteers help make beds, dust mop floors, vacuum,                    

and do other small tasks as needed.  We even provide snacks and lunch!                                            

Give us a call at 419-925-7625 or stop by for more information!   

Our Catholic tradition has long honored various virtues 

of the many saints who have added insight and                          

wisdom to our faith lives.   

This weekend retreat is a chance to explore the grace in 

your own life through the making of collage cards                

focusing on virtues such as strength, courage, imagination, 

and beauty, and then using these in prayer.   

All supplies will be provided and                                

no artistic talent is required.   

The retreat begins at 7:30 p.m. Friday, October 21 and 

ends after lunch (1 p.m.) on Sunday, October 23.  

Retreat leader:  Dr. Jane Steinhauser is a licensed                  

counselor and certified Spiritual Director.   

$200 donation per person includes a private room,           

retreat and supplies, as well as all meals.   

Limited space available for the Holy Cards Retreat—be sure to call early to reserve your spot.  Registration deadline October 14.  

Call 419-925-7625 to register or email robin@spiritualcenter.net for more information.   
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We are looking for Businesses or Individual Sponsors      

for our annual “Kid’s for Christ” Summer Retreat! **                                        
In 2016 we hosted over 40 kids ages 6-12 at our “Cathletics” three 
day retreat.  The kids were taught to use their spiritual and physical             

talents together to be good disciples of Christ.  We are seeking    

additional funding so 

that we can continue to offer this great retreat at a 

low cost for families in our communities.  If you are 

interested in becoming a sponsor please contact  

Robin at robin@spiritualcenter.net or 419-925-7625!   

Please consider sponsoring to help us continue help 

these children become “Kids for Christ!”  

**All donations are tax deductible 
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The evening will include:                                
Candlelight dinner at 5:00 p.m.                                               

Mass                                                
Marriage Renewal                                

Guest Speaker                                           
Fun & Games                            

Snacks & Drinks 

For more information or to register For more information or to register For more information or to register 

please call Connie Buschur at                                                      please call Connie Buschur at                                                      please call Connie Buschur at                                                      

419419419---678678678---8644 or  4198644 or  4198644 or  419---305305305---305830583058   

Saturday, February 4 

Registration at 4:30 p.m.       

Dinner served at 5:00 p.m.  

$50/couple 

An Evening to Celebrate Marriage 

18th   

24-26 
 

Thursday, 

October 13 

8:00 p.m. 

Donors and volunteers 

are invited to attend, 

ask questions, and hear 

about the goals of the 

Spiritual Center of            

Maria Stein.    



The Spiritual Center of Maria Stein 

2365 St. Johns Road, P.O. Box 95 

Maria Stein, OH  45860 
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  Thursday, December 8 

 9:00 p.m. –1:00 a.m. 

In the Spiritual Center Chapel 

There will be confession,    

Eucharistic Adoration,          

and the Rosary will be 

prayed throughout the night.   

Walk gently and              

lightly on your path…                                    
And leave a trail of 

light so others may 

find their way.    

On December 8 from 9:00 p.m. until 1:00 a.m. parishes throughout the country will be participating in the National Night of Prayer.  

The purpose is to unite our prayers with others in an effort to help bring an end to abortion and to restore God’s blessings of Life and 

Religious Liberty in America.  The event takes place every year to coincide with the Feast of the Immaculate Conception.  The hours of 

9:00 p.m. until 1:00 a.m. were chosen to coincide with the time in which Our Lady of  Guadalupe appeared to Juan Diego.  The four 

hour time frame was chosen because of the four time zones in the United States.  The event comes to a close as parishes around the 

country join in an “Hour of Unity” from midnight to 1:00 a.m.   To learn more about this event and see how it reaches our whole   

country, visit www.nationalnightofprayerforlife.org.   

We hope you will join us for this prayerful event—come for just a little while, or stay for the whole evening.   


